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Firms Tell Workers to Hang Up

News

4.30.12 

Roland J. De Monte was quoted in an article entitled "Firms Tell Workers to Hang Up."

The article was published in Crain’s Cleveland Business on April 30, 2012.

Chatting on a cell phone while behind the wheel won't get most employees fired.

But, as companies intensify efforts to protect themselves legally in a technology-engaged world,

workers could see more stringent employer policies as they relate to cell phone use while driving.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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